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FAMILY FLOWERS: Thank you for the continued gifts of flowers for the Church. 

flower list at the back of Church, flowers in memory of Hughie Windsor, thank you. 

  

Last week’s Offerings to the Parish: Total £702 21p   Thank you 

 
Items for the Bulletin can be left at the Presbytery or emailed to  michaelkujacz@hotmail.com  

by Wednesday evening as the Newsletter for inclusion the following Sunday is usually published 

Friday Morning.  Signed Mass Cards can be obtained from Bridie Close, 44 Shawbrook Rd, during 

the week or on Sundays from the Bookstall (back of Church) or the Piety Stall (Parish Hall).   

The Divine Mercy prayer Group are meeting together on Thursday’s at 1-30pm in the Church; why 

not join them? 

TODDLERS GROUP.  The group has now re-opened. 9.30am --11.30am every Tuesday; Further 

enquiries to Anne 431 7212. 

Our Monday Club, “young at heart” is open once more and always delighted to have new people from 

the Parish and our local community. 
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ST. BERNARD’S PARISH NEWSLETTER  

Remembrance Sunday 
Sunday 9th November 2014 

Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 
Parish Priest & Dean Mgr. Michael J Kujacz:    Assistant Fr. Michael Job  

Address St. Bernard’s R C Church, Burnage Lane, Manchester   M19 1DR   Telephone0161 432 3628   

Website http://stbernards-burnage.homeip.net      Contact: michaelkujacz@hotmail.com 
Lateran Basilica MASS 7/ Creed 11; Sunday P. 192 Eucharistic Prayer 3 (p27) 

 
Today is a most unusual feast! The Lateran Basilica is the 

Cathedral of the Diocese of Rome – an ancient church first 

built near the walls of the city of Rome by the Emperor 

Constantine at the beginning of the fourth century. Every 

Diocese in the world celebrates the feast of the Dedication 

of their own Cathedral, since the cathedral is the “mother 

and head” of all the churches in the Diocese (in Salford this 

is celebrated on 14th June). The Lateran Basilica, since it is the place where the Pope 

has his “cathedra” or Episcopal throne, has the title “Mother and Head of all the 

Churches of the City and the World” . On this day we both celebrate and pray for the 

unity of those churches gathered in communion with the successor of Saint Peter. The 

marbles and mosaics of the Lateran, which together form a splendid and beautiful 

building, are a sign of the beauty of God’s family, the Church, gathered in worship – the 

living stones of the temple of the Lord. This is a day to reflect on how this building, and 

cathedrals and churches everywhere are not just meeting-places, but visible signs to the 

world of the Body of Christ in prayer. 

 

Today we also gather to remember those who have died in service of 

our Country, and I am minded, that many who died came from 

Commonwealth Countries and from Ireland, we remember them all 

today. It is good that some of our School Children who have been 

doing a project on the First World War will help us with our Liturgy today. 

 

November is also our special month of remembrance of those who have gone 

before us, our faith teaches us that one day we shall meet them again, but in 

the mean time we hold their memory in our hearts and prayers, they were 

precious to us in life, and they are precious to us in death. We remember them 

in love and ask them to pray for us as they wait on the Lord. God Bless mjk 
 

Francis tweet; A good example brings about so much good, but hypocrisy brings about 

much evil. 
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THE HOLY FATHER’S INTENTIONS [November] 

Universal: That all who suffer loneliness may experience the closeness of God and the 

support of others.     For Evangelization: That young seminarians and religious may have 

wise and well-formed mentors. 
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+ I offer our prayers and sympathy to the family and friends of Simon Kelly who has died: 

Simon was one of the founder members of the Parish and a faithful member and President 

of the SVP. May he be given a great welcome in heaven. + 

 

 Masses this week: Holy Souls (21) Special intentions, John Cross, Hughie Windsor, 

Mary McMahon, Haste Gramatica, Joseph Jennings, John Robinson, Christmas Masses, 

Kathleen and Peter Lynch, Michael Connolly, Pat Jones, K. Connolly Family, Fr’s Harvey & 

Gregory Ints, William Walsh, Margaret Callaghan and Michael Griffin.  

 

Sick; please commend to your prayers the sick and housebound of the Parish especially,  

Daniel, Bridget, Martin, Sarah, Pat Jones, Ann Cliffe, Debbie Griffin, Louis Kitt, 

Thomas McLoughlin, Richard Kujacz, John Thompson, Caoimhe Grealish, Mary Barrens, 

Agnes Halligan, Tony Moores, Leanne Todd, Fr. Martin Brogan, Tony Masterson, 

Michael Doyle, Eileen McMahon, Bob Cook, Micky Duffy, Jacob Bannister, Eddie & Olive 

Hogan, Janet Roberts, Kathleen Curley, Simon Kelly, Fr. Michael Hoare, Mary & John 

Featherstone, John Doona, Margaret Keable, Ruth Sivori, Pat Preston, Clare Bainbridge, 

Breda Gallagher, Dr Sean Doohan, Sheila MacCrimmon, Carolyn Smith, Pat Reid, Simon 

McDermott, Julie Ann Keeney, Stephen Gatley, Kath Rafter, Margaret Keable, 

Constance Murphy, Maria Baker, Denny McGuigan, Betty Foster,  Steven Moorhouse, 

Dorothy Hampsey, Michael Flatley, Martin & Michael Rock, Lou i s  Kerr ,  Mary 

Whieldon, Delia Connelly and Colin Pearson. 



           The Sacrament of Baptism: Pick up yours packs after Mass and return them to 

the presbytery: our next Baptism meeting is Tuesday 2nd December in the House. 

        Our Lady’s Lamp burns this week for Tess Kenrick & Family, 

Thank you. There is a list at the back of the Church if you would like to be 

involved on any particular week. Suggested offering £5 

EVENING FOR READERS.THIS  Wednesday 12 November in 

the Hall at 7pm 

EVENING FOR EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS> Wednesday 19th November 

at 7pm. Full details next week. 

CAFOD: We have Good News from our project! … after real fears of drought & poor 

harvest at last the rains have come, much later than usual, so there is great rejoicing & 

thanksgiving in Sebeya. The villagers have also celebrated New Year, as Ethiopia’s 

calendar is 7 years behind the rest of the world… you can see the photo on the CAFOD 

notice board…. Thank You for your ongoing support. 

Christmas Fair Sat 29th Nov School Hall doors open at 12.45pm 

 

Thanks to all who brought in gifts for the Christmas Fair .A box will stay at 

the back of church for the next week  

 

Next Sunday is Bottle Sunday . We would really appreciate it if you could bring in a 

bottle, large or small ( in date if applicable) that we can use in our Bottle Tombola .Thank 

you. 

           The Fair is only a few weeks away - please don’t forget to return your raffle 

tickets. An authorized person will be at the back at church to collect any monies and 

counterfoils after Sunday Masses. Thanks for your continued support.  

 

Parish & South Manchester Pilgrimage to Lourdes, Monday 25th August to Friday 28th. 

Cost is £565,See notice at the back of the Church for details 

 

 DROP IN THURSDAY after Mass in the Parish Hall open till 3pm, Good 

conversation, games, newspapers, constant tea and coffee, and toast.  

Homemade soup and bread and homemade & treats at 12-30pm, lovely warm atmosphere: 

don’t be shy come and join our regulars become one yourself! This event is for 

all our Parishioners and members of our local community why not pop in and 

show your support?  

 It’s Pantomime time: Cinderella at the Stockport Plaza, Friday 19th December coach & 

ticket £14. List now open at the back of Church. Only 100 tickets this year!!!!! 

 

Old Gregorian's: Annual Mass for deceased former pupils and teachers of St Gregory's 

R C High School, Ardwick Green, Manchester to be celebrated at St. Kentigern's Church, 

Wilbraham Road, Fallowfield, M14 7DW at 7.30 p.m. on Friday 28th November, 2014 

followed by a gathering in the St Kentigern's Social Club. Further information from 

Terry O’Neil 442 6839 or terry.oneil43@ntlworld.com 
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